Information Bulletin
Road Closure for Bentley Show N Shine - Kruzin West
August 10, 2024

Please be advised that a road closure will be in effect on August 10, 2024, from 8:00am to
5:00pm as per the below map (barriers shown in red), to support a special event permit issued
to Kruzin West to host the Bentley Show & Shine. We apologize for any inconvenience this
may cause you, and ho pe you have a great time at the show!
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If you have any concerns or questions, please contact the Town Office at (403)-748-4044.

Box 179, Bentley AB TOC 0]J0 Ph.
403.748.4044 | Fx. 403.748.3213
info@TownofBentley.ca
www.Townofi: -ntley.ca




